
Recruitment of HKU Volunteers for “Child Development Fund Project Opening Ceremony” 

 

Dear Students, 

You are cordially invited to be volunteers for “Child Development Fund Project Opening Ceremony” to be 

held on 9 March 2013 (Sunday).  The Ceremony is organized by Caritas Hong Kong and co-organized by 

Centre of Development and Resources for Students.  115 target participating children/youths aged between 

10 and 16 from underprivileged families and their family members will be invited to attend the Opening 

Ceremony. 

Titled as “Love in the path of hope”, the child development project hosted by Caritas Hong Kong aims at 

providing development opportunities for children and youths through wealth management, mentorship and 

various training programmes, in order to help them to develop plans for personal growth.  

 

Date: 9 March 2014 (Sunday) 

Time and rundown: 

12:30 HKU volunteers arrive at Rayson Huang Theatre 

14:30 – 15:15 Opening Ceremony 

15:30 – 16:30 HKU campus tour (by groups) 

16:30 End of programme 

 

Venue: Rayson Huang Theatre, HKU main campus 

Language: Cantonese 

Dress code: smart casual 

 

Duties of HKU volunteers: 

Before the event: 

- To design a HKU campus tour which will last for around 45 minutes to 1 hour 

On the event day (9 March 2014): 

- To arrive at Rayson Huang Theatre at 12:30 for a short briefing; 

- To conduct a HKU campus tour for children and their family members right after the ceremony; 

and/or 

- Any other duties to be assigned such as escorting attendees. 

Registration should be done at: http://2736706.polldaddy.com/s/childdevfundopening  on/before 2 March 

2014 (Sunday).  For enquiries, please contact us at 2857 8387 or cedars-programmes@hku.hk . 
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